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July 9, 2009   

To: All IMV Projects Personnel  

From: Ian Beach, IMV/Enbridge Relationship Manager  

Subject: New Work with Enbridge  

We are very pleased to announce that IMV Projects has signed an agreement with 
Enbridge Pipelines Inc. to provide engineering design services and technical assistance 
to Enbridge Pipelines Saskatchewan Inc. (EPSI).  The work consists off several pump 
station upgrades for their EPSI Phase 2 Expansion Program.  Frank Lauer will serve as 
Program Coordinator for this multi-discipline detailed engineering work which will be 
executed as a series of smaller projects within our Sustainable Projects Group.  

Sincere thanks are extended to all of the IMV Projects personnel who worked closely 
with Enbridge representatives during the proposal stage and made this award possible. 
We look forward to developing a long-term relationship between Enbridge and IMV 
Projects.  

Ian 


